
Attention  
Borough of Highlands Residents 

 
On Wednesday, May 18, 2011 at 8:00 PM the Borough of Highlands Governing Body will 
conduct a public input session at the Municipal Building, Council Chambers, 171 Bay Avenue, 
Highlands, NJ  07732 on the contents of the grant awarded from the Association of New Jersey 
Environmental Commissions (ANJEC) to the Borough of Highlands Environmental 
Commission.  The grant was awarded to the Borough to develop a bike path network in the 
Borough.  The public is invited to attend and participate.  The final report will be presented by 
the Environmental Commission at the May 18th meeting at 8:00 PM.  A copy of this report will 
be available for public inspection on Wednesday, May 11, 2011 at the Borough Clerks Office, 
located at 171 Bay Avenue, Highlands, NJ 07732 during normal business hours of 8:30 AM 
through 4:30 PM, Monday through Friday.  
 
Carolyn Cummins 
Municipal Clerk 
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